
 

 

USASD STAFF TELEWORKING GUIDANCE 

In response to the Corona virus guidelines, effective 23 March 2020, the USASD Staff 

will be teleporting until further notice.  USASD Students should continue to monitor 

the USASD website, SharePoint Portal, and USASD Facebook page, and Department 

of Defense (DOD) guidance to keep updated on information regarding the Corona 

virus.  We appreciate your patience during these difficult times. 

For immediate assistance, please contact CPT Lamberti at 803-348-6146 or 1SG 

Walton at 803-297-2953. 


